From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/12/2024 7:38:37 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
06/12/2024

RE: DA2024/1458 - 158 McCarrs Creek Road CHURCH POINT NSW 2105

| have reviewed this application, it is not in keeping with the existing jetties on the waterfront
it's excessive and it penetrates to far out into McCarrs creek, | feel it will impede other water
craft uses to this popular tranquil area that overlooks the National park, the damage to the
river bed and habitat also has to be taken into account with this excessively long structure our
waterways have to be protected from this sort of excessive development.

| would like my application to be anonymous please.





